
Israel & Nick



Dear birth mother,

Thank you for taking time to get to know us a little better. We are a young 
married couple and extremely eager to add a child to our family. We have 
a wonderful support system and an incredible amount of love to give to a 
new child.
I understand that this was a difficult decision to make, and this process is 
not going to be easy. But know that we will be as supporting and involved 
as much as you would like us to be. We will be here for you (if you want us) 
at each step of the way to support you.



We both moved to MA from NY in 2020 . One of the 
main reasons for that was to be closer to family. Nick’s 
parents live about 20 minutes away from the house we 
now live in.  We spend a lot of time at my parent’s 
house hanging out, playing games, and making 
dinners. We also love to travel. 

This year we have three trips planned to California, 
France, and Italy. We are taking my mom on her first 
trip to Italy, for her 60th birthday this year. We have 
also taken trips with close friends to California.  Nick 
has also travelled extensively in Europe, taking road 
trips with his sister, and visiting several countries



We do yoga together sometimes at the 
studio, and love to take long walks together 
around the town, along the beach, and near 
the lighthouse. We also love to play board 
games, and we frequently add our friends or 
my parents into a game. Now that we live in 
the suburbs, we also started stopping at 
estate and yard sales.



NICK

I am an avid reader and enjoy walking the beach, 
taking hikes, practicing yoga (a lot!), and meditating. 

I work in cancer research and am now employed by a 
company  that works with various partners around 
the world to develop new cancer drugs and to get 
them into clinics. 



ISRAEL

I work in finance. When I am not working, I like 
to read, practice yoga, workout, and brainstorm/ 
build out business models for new ideas. 

My ideal vacation is exploring new cities and 
cultures and trying new activities in each place.
The best part of traveling is getting to visit with 
my nieces and nephews when I visit NY.



We just bought a house at the beginning of 2021 in a beautiful, quaint, beach town (with 
great schools!). We live on a side street and the neighborhood is a mixture of incoming 
younger families, and older families that have lived there for a long time. There are lots 
of kids around. Our house is very close to the beach (about 500ft down the street). Our 
home has three bedrooms and one bathroom with a very spacious family and dining 
great room. We also have a good-sized yard with plenty of space for toys and a swing set.



We also have three cats, 
Poe, Darwin, and Scout 
who we love dearly. They 
have been with us for 
about 10 years and they 
are gentle and great with 
other people and our 
friend’s children and 
babies that they bring 
over. 

They provide endless joy 
in the household, and we 
love having them around.



Thank you for taking the time to get 
to know us, 

With our deepest gratitude, 

Israel & Nick


